
 

 

Our Ref:  KW/cco/unifshoes 
 
 
 
 
7th July 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Uniform requirements: Shoes  
 
Following on from the recent uniform checks, we felt that it would be a great opportunity to 
remind all parents of which shoes are not permitted, in preparation for when you update your 
child’s uniform.  Please ensure you buy proper leather/polishable school shoes for your child’s 
return to school in September.  For your easy reference, you will see on the reverse of this 
letter the style of shoes that will not be permitted. 
 
If your child received a letter regarding a uniform infringement, and you have not yet done so, 
could you please return the reply slip to their form tutor as soon as possible.   
 
To see a list of all uniform and equipment requirements, as well as uniform suppliers, please 
refer to the Parent Handbook. This can be found on our website at:  
 
http://oldburywells.com/media/30068/parents-booklet-2021-02021-v3.pdf 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your cooperation.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Mrs K Warner 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
  

http://oldburywells.com/media/30068/parents-booklet-2021-02021-v3.pdf


  

 

Styles of shoes NOT permitted 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


